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Assistance sought in locating stolen ATV
(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriff’s office is seeking the public’s assistance in
locating a stolen all-terrain vehicle.

Sheriff John Merchant says the green 2010 Arctic CAT 700 ATV was stolen
sometime Wednesday afternoon in the vicinity of U.S 75 Highway and 170th
Road.

Merchant said the ATV had a black dump bed on the back containing a pair of
hedge clippers.

An eyewitness said the ATV was following a teal colored Ford Ranger pickup and
was last seen headed east on 170th.

Anyone with information on the theft is asked to contact the Brown County
Sheriff’s Office.
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